Longview School | longview@fsd38.ab.ca | 403-601-1753

Longview School News

v January 2022
27NN
P e e e o 'rx—xm_::uq i L T S i . o
RIS I e R i K R A SRR I TR RAT T
M%LALLFM; i el e iy wil il i pay- 3}

Welcome Back Update

Happy New Year Longview School Families!

We hope that you were able to enjoy the extended school break as we make our way
into 2022 and the second half of the school year. Please be reassured that we are
remaining vigilant with masking, sanitizing/nandwashing, distancing and cohorting. Your
children are in very good hands, and we are so pleased to have them back in the
building with us.

We are moving forward day by day and are remaining positive that we will make our
way out of all of this very soon. That being said, we are continuing to ask for your help
and support in keeping our school environment safe and open for students to attend in
person. So if your child is sick, please keep them home until their symptoms subside.

We will continue to inform you of any changes that may occur.
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Save the Date....

Monday January 10th: Back to School

Wednesday January 19th: Hot Lunch

Thursday January 27th: Virtual Kindergarten Open
House

Thursday January 27th: Virtual School Council
Meeting

Friday January 28th: PD Day - No School for Students

Were ready
for you!

Family Goal Plan Winners!!

Thanks to all of the families who participated in the
Family Goal Planning! Here are the December
winners! Congratulations! Be watching for the next
Goal Planning sheet!

Holiday Reading Celebration

Our Holiday Reading was a huge success! We want to
thank all of our Longview families for supporting our
reading initiative! Our goal was to read 250 books. We
read 382! YAY Longview School! With the support of
the Foothills Composite High School we will be
donating $1000 to the Oilfields Food Bank.

Milrville Racetrack Donation

Longview School received a very generous donation
from the Millarville Racetrack. The Kids Only Shoppe
(KOS) is a special place for children ages 5-12 to shop
for everyone on their holiday list. The net profit
generated by the KOS is donated back to support
wellness at local schools.

Thank you Kids Only Shoppe and Millarville Racetrack!

New Water Bottle Filling Station

We are very excited that our new water bottle filling
station is installed and ready to use! Thank you School
Council for the funds for this upgraded water station.

What is your Goal for 2022?
77
Jace (grade 3) /




